
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

Friday 16th July 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
New Classes for September 
 
Below is table of the new classes for September and the name of the teacher that will be leading each 
class. Most of the children met their new teachers over the past two weeks, including this afternoon 
and spent some time getting to know each other.  You will get a chance to meet the new class teacher 
in the new school year.  
Due to commitments at his current school, 5 Magnolia’s new teacher will be visiting next Tuesday. 
 

Current class: New teacher: New class name: 

 Feryal Nursery 

Nursery 
Nursery 

Clare & Erica Busy Bees 

Heather & Caireann Lively Ladybirds 

Lively Ladybirds Natalee Purple class 

Busy Bees Manal & Harriet Blue class 

Purple class Melanie Red class 

Blue class Clint Yellow class 

Red class Androulla 3 Willow 

Yellow class Harley 3 Acacia 

3 Acacia Emi 4 Cherry 

3 Willow Joe 4 Poplar 

4 Cherry Nancy  5 Magnolia 

4 Poplar Emily 5 Elm 

5 Magnolia Dominic 6 Acer 

5 Elm Natasha 6 Maple 
 

The last day of school is Friday 23rd July and we return to school on Friday 3rd September.  We will 

write to you again with more details of return arrangements nearer the time.  We hope you all have a 

fantastic break and look forward to seeing you in September. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
Ayse Thomas 
Deputy Headteacher 

 


